
 

 

 

Dear Director of ARAMFO Foundation Dr. Abeer Ibrahim, 

 

 It is with great enthusiasm that we take this opportunity to thank you so much for the 

great efforts you have made to prepare study abroad for our group of professors and students in 

Hungary, Austria, and Czech Republic.  

Your organization did tremendous efforts in bringing together all guides, tours, travel 

logistic, the hotels, and restaurants for our undergraduate, master and doctoral students  

from Governors State University (USA) during Study abroad in Hungary, Austria, and Czech 

Republic. We had the best tours in Castle district, City park, House of Terrors, during cruise on 

the river Danube, in Visegrad,  Szetendre, Vienna, Brno, Prague. Our guides were very 

knowledgeable about history, economic, financial, and social situation of Hungary, Vienna, and 

Czech Republic. All our students had great experience during our study abroad that has led to the 

promotion of multicultural understanding and the intensification of global awareness from both 

American and Eastern European perspectives. We could not have asked for anything greater 

regarding the study abroad.  

This study abroad has enriched the academic and empirical experiences of our 

participants in their field of study “Business and Culture in Eastern Europe”. The ARAMFO 

Foundation contributions have helped open the door widely to our American scholars to consider 

studying abroad for better understanding in the American scholarly society and to promote the 

better understanding of various concepts in Eastern Europe Culture. We thank you so much for 

your hard work  during this international program and we look forward to more collaboration 

with you in the near future. 

Dr. Abeer Ibrahim has amazing risk-management skills. Thanks to Director of ARAMFO 

Foundation Dr. Abeer Ibrahim who worked hard on this difficult situation when our flight from 

Prague to London was cancelled at 4 am and Director of ARAMFO Foundation Dr. Abeer 



Ibrahim solved this problem by calling to airline companies, bus driver, hotel, to leaders of 

group. All our travelers made back safely to Chicago. 

I'm so happy to work with people like Director of ARAMFO Foundation Dr. Abeer 

Ibrahim. Her dedication, ability and skills in preparing and organizing of study abroad are 

evident in her accomplishments. I highly recommend the ARAMFO Foundation and Director of 

ARAMFO Foundation Dr. Abeer Ibrahim for travels and study abroad without reservation. 

Thank you so much and we look forward to more work with you in the future. 

Should you require further information, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. Natalia Ermasova 

Associate Professor of Public Administration 

Governors State University 

1 University Parkway, Room C3340, University Park, IL 60484, U.S.A. 

Phone: +1-812-369-6155 

Email: nermasova@govst.edu 
 


